
 
 

 

 
 

Belgrade Health Center to Hold Free Flu Shot Clinic 
BELGRADE – Have you had your flu shot, yet? Belgrade Regional Health Center will hold its annual flu clinic on Saturday, 

October 6, from 9:00 a.m. to noon for patients and community members.  

100 free vaccines will be available on a first-come, first-served basis, thanks to the generous support of the Belgrade 

Regional Health Center Board of Directors. Insurances will not be billed. Donations to the Health Center, however, are 

welcome. 

According to the Maine Center for Disease Control, influenza is a serious disease that can lead to hospitalization and 

sometimes even death. Every flu season is different, and influenza infection can affect people differently. Even healthy 

people can get very sick from the flu and spread it to others. An annual seasonal flu vaccine is the best way to reduce 

the chances that you will get seasonal flu and spread it to others. When more people get vaccinated against the flu, less 

flu can spread through that community. 

 

The health center is located at 4 Clement Way, off Route 27 in Belgrade. For more information, call (207) 495-3323. 

 

### 

 

Belgrade Regional Health Center is part of HealthReach Community Health Centers, a group of eleven Federally Qualified Health 

Centers in Central and Western Maine. Belgrade offers a range of services including family medical care, counseling, and care 

management to residents of Belgrade, Mount Vernon, Augusta, Rome, Oakland, Sidney, Belgrade Lakes, Waterville, and neighboring 

towns. A reduced fee program is available to uninsured and underinsured residents. 

 

 
 

-END- 

Contact: Joshua D’Errico 
Communications Department 
Tel. 207-660-9914 
 

Joshua.Derrico@HealthReach.org 
09/04/2018 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

http://www.healthreachchc.org/
mailto:Joshua.Derrico@HealthReach.org

